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Brian Stephens <bstephens@portlandmaine.gov>
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Eric Wittman <eric@bildarchitecture.com> Fri, Jul 28, 2017 at 10:07 AM
To: Brian Stephens <bstephens@portlandmaine.gov>
Cc: Evan Ashley Carroll <evan@bildarchitecture.com>

Brian,

Thank you again for your quick responses and handling of this project.

- Yes, the NFPA 13R Sprinkler is throughout. Existing and Addition
- The finishes in existing will be replaced on an "as needed basis", but we did call it out as a Level 3 Alteration in the
IEBC and that finishes should follow IBC Table 803.9

 Exit enclosure - Class C materials
 Corridors Class - C materials
 Rooms Class - C materials

I hope this helps. Let us know if you need any more information

-Eric
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